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Good Day,

The Hot Lunch Program is changing the forms of payment accepted for Hot Lunch account balances.  Cash payments will no longer be accepted.  Payments are to be submitted to the office to be placed in my mailbox.  Payments are to be in a sealed envelope with the name(s) and amount(s) to be applied to the account(s).
Forms of Payments Accepted:
Personal Check, Money Order or Bank Check (made payable to Newton Hot Lunch Program)

Online Payment (there is a fee) through the mymealtime.com system
To check your child’s balance go to mymealtime.com please use your child’s ID # and set up an account if you haven’t already done so.  Please contact me should you need your child(ren)’s ID#.

Effective January 1, 2018, the Hot Lunch Program became a prepayment system as required by the State of Vermont, Agency of Education.

If you feel you would qualify for our free/reduced lunch program please contact me so I am able to send on the necessary paperwork to be filled out.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me:  802-765-4351 or email me at ghewes@newtonschool.org.

Thank you for your time,

Gret Hewes
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